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Events for this month 

 

March 2nd ...Providence SS/BTU Executive Board will meet at Mt. Carmel Baptist 

Church beginning at 10:00 a.m. All members of the Executive Board are asked to 

attend or send a representative in order that we may make plans for the Providence 

SS/BTU Convention in June. 

(submitted by Bro. Jim Williams, President) 

 

March 2nd ...Providence Women’s Auxiliary will meet at Mt. Carmel Baptist 

Church beginning at 9:00 a.m., breakfast at 8:30 a.m. We will be discussing plans 

for the annual session in June, retreat in October and other topics. All providence 

women are encouraged to attend, your input is appreciated. (Submitted by Sis. 

Brandee Jackson, President) 

 

March 10th ...The last session of the Gallia sub-district SS/BTU Institute will be 

held at Paint Creek Baptist Church beginning at 2:30 p.m. (submitted by Bro. 

Church Penick, President) 

 

March 17th ...Gallia Sub-District Mission Meeting will be held at Mt. Carmel 

Baptist Church beginning at 2:30 p.m. Will continue teaching from the book of 

Matthew 24: “Jesus tells us about the future” being taught by Pastor Griffin. 

(Submitted by Sis. Elaine Armstrong, President) 

 

March 25th - 28th ...Providence Congress of Christian Education Classes will be 

held nightly at 6:00 p.m. at Mt. Carmel Baptist Church. The book to study from is 

“5 Minute Apologetics” by Ron Rhodes. Other relevant topics will be discussed as 

well. (submitted by Rev. Marlin Griffin) 
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Items for the April Newsletter should be received no later than March 20th to Sis. Bev. Jackson, 

266 Colonial Dr. Apt 105, Bidwell, OH 45614 or 740.441.7900 or beverlyj47@outlook.com. 

✮✮✮ FYI / REMINDERS ✮✮✮ 
 

April 7th...Providence 45th Annual Bernice P. Borden Scholarship Songfest will be 

held Sunday beginning at 3:00 p.m. at First Baptist Church Burlington. Each 

church is asked to render two selections. Refreshments will follow the songfest. 

Rev. Lashawn Kaigler, host pastor (submitted by Sis. Robin Payne, Chairperson)   

 

This post is being sent by Sis. Rose Roach, Mt. Olive Baptist Church. 

Hotel Accommodations for the Providence Annual Session being held in June will 

be at the Holiday Inn Express, 401 So. 9th St., Ironton, OH. phone 740-442-7521 

When calling to reserve a room, use the code “Providence” before May 20th. 

Rooms:      2 Queen beds $129.00/night 

                  1 King bed     $124.00/night 

Check-in is 3:00 p.m. Check out is 11:00 a.m. 

Make your reservations ASAP. 

 

The Bernice P Border Scholarship requirements... 

 

1.  Applicant must be a member of a church in providence 

2.  There are 4 sections to the application and must be completed in full 

3.  Pastor’s recommendations must be sent in separately (if not the application will 

not be considered  

4.  Mail to Bro. Jim Williams, 84 Vale Rd., Bidwell, OH 45614   

     (Postmark must be by March 31st, 2024, or application will be denied) 

     If you have any questions, contact Bro. Williams at 740-456-8150. 

     Applications can be downloaded from the website, www.providenceohio.org. 
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